BUCKINGHAM PALACE

1st November 2013
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The Princess Royal has asked me to thank you very much indeed for
welcoming her to Barrie during her recent visit to Canada. As Colonel-in-Chief
of The Grey and Simcoe Foresters, Her Royal Highness was pleased to have the
opportunity to unveil a bench of dedication for the Military Heritage Park.

Please pass on Her Royal Highness's thanks to Miss Ashley Logan for the
lovely posy and to the staff and students of the Georgian College for making the
beautiful bracelet presented to The Princess on behalf of the City of Barrie.

Her Royal Highness sends you all her very best wishes for the future.
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Mrs. Anne Sullivan
Assistant Private Secretary to
HRH The Princess Royal

Mr. Jeff Lehman



